



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

18 November 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: i-Media Intervention - Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022 (0050-22ASW)

As you are aware, we have not been able to recruit an i-Media teacher this year. As a result, I have been taking the class to ensure that this does not impact negatively on your child's progress in this subject.

Pupils have two units to complete before March 2023 and there is still a significant amount of work to cover to enable them to successfully achieve their target grades.

Therefore, I am proposing to hold a day of intervention on Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022, when the school has a training day. This will not impact on other subject areas and will allow pupils the time to catch up on missing work from Unit One. Mr Elliot, Head of Computing from Hurworth, will be supporting me during the day.

On Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022, please ensure your child is available to attend school from 9.00am – 2.00pm. Pupils do not need to attend in uniform, just with a positive attitude to complete all remaining work.

Pupils will be provided with lunch.

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online consent form using the link below.

## i-Media Intervention Friday 2nd December 2022 - Consent Form (please use this link)

If you're unable to access this, please telephone reception who will complete it on your behalf.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,













